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Hello, Karen Knuuti,
                               Please register my strong urging that the landfill NOT BE EXPANDED for
Casella.  The existing landfill is already causing too much polution of air and water for the
surrounding area.
                               The state of Maine has access to many acres far away from where people
are living and from critical water sources.  Although it will cost more money to create a new
landfill elsewhere, in the long run it will save money for more expensive clean up that will
undoubtedly be required in the future.
                                                                  Sincerely yours,  Carol Korty
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